
Angolan Solidarity Association
Denounces Anti-Cuba Subversion

Luanda, September 2 (RHC) -- The Angola-Cuba Friendship Association (ASAC) condemned Tuesday
U.S. government's plans to promote subversion and destabilize Cuba's revolutionary process.

"As stated by international law, those attempts to manipulate and encourage actions against an
independent and sovereign country are a violation and demonstrate a lack of ethics," ASAC General
Secretary Fernando Jaime told Prensa Latina news agency.

Jaime disapproved Washington's permanent hostility to, and interference with the Cuban Revolution, and
its attempts to disorient Cuban youth through subversive messages.

The Associated Press (AP) revealed in early August that, in early 2009, the United States Agency for
International Development (USAID) started sending young Latin Americans to Cuba under cover of a
tourist visa to encourage a rebellion.

According to the document, USAID, known by its links with the Central Intelligence Agency (CIA), sent
young people on tours throughout the island in search of other young people who might become political
activists.

In April, the AP revealed the existence of more than 1,000 documents confirming the creation in 2010 of a



mobile communications network, also funded and sponsored by USAID, intended to gain acceptance
among young Cubans to help them overthrow the political and social system.

ASAC is demanding the end of the policy of sanctions and blockade maintained by the United States
against Cuba for more than fifty years, as well as the release of the remaining Cuban Five imprisoned in
the U.S.
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